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A Public Hearing was held on June 7th, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall to solicit input from the public on the proposed FY 2017 Budget. Present were Mayor Jan J. Moore; Council Members: Phil Boyum, Sam Lee Jones, Jeff Yawn, John Riggs and Travis Chance. Also present was City Clerk Sue Starling, City Attorney Alvin Leaphart and Director of Finance Cindy West as well as staff members, GSU students and the news media. 

Mayor Jan Moore called the Public Hearing to order.

Deputy City Manager Robert Cheshire gave an overview of the proposed changes to the budget for FY 2017 that was made after the budget retreat. Some of those changes include, if approved, are:
1. 2% convenience fee for credit card users
2. Account finance technician position  would become an assistant Finance Director position

3. Base rate on inside and outside water and sewer for residential and commercial accounts would increase depending on your account type

Director of Water Wastewater Van Collins spoke on the infiltration within the sewer lines and the need to have them repaired.

Will Britt spoke to Council regarding the charge for using a credit card when paying a bill. He stated there should be no charge as it will help promote on line paying. 
Councilman Chance made a motion, seconded by Councilman Yawn to close the Public Hearing. Councilman Boyum, Jones, Yawn, Riggs, and Chance voted in favor of the motion. The motion carried by a 5-0 vote.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 am.
There was no action taken at the meeting.
